DISCLAIMER

Electronic versions of the exhibits in these minutes may
not be complete.

This information is supplied as an informational service
only and should not be relied upon as an official record.

Original exhibits are on file at the Legislative Counsel
Bureau Research Library in Carson City.

Contact the Library at (775) 684-6827 or
library@lIcb.state.nv.us.
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Like you've heard from Ashley and Sarah, we educate young
children on the harms of tobacco and second hand smoke. When
presenting the most frequently asked question is, If it's so bad, then why
is it legal?

By passing AB 96 you'll help us send a message to these kids. That
even though it is not illegal, we will do our best in protecting them from
the harms of second hand smoke .

As a concerned young person, and member of TATU, I feel strongly
about advocating against second hand smoke.

Thank you for allowing us to present today. We'll do our best to

answer any questions you have at this time.
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